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Mary Bridges named Chaplain at Hospice of Salina 
 

(July 15, 2022) – Hospice of Salina welcomes Mary Bridges as its new chaplain. Bridges will facilitate 

grief support groups at Hospice of Salina and minister to families and patients under hospice care. 

  Bridges had most recently been serving at Presbyterian Manor where she facilitated an 

Alzheimer’s support group for caregivers and a grief and loss support group. She also had formerly 

served as a Synodically Authorized Minister at Peace Lutheran Church in New Cambria for six years. 

  Chaplain Bridges is a native of Russell, Kan. She and her husband Kenny live in Salina and are 

members of Redeemer Lutheran Church. 

  “I’m excited by the opportunities offered at Hospice of Salina to walk with families on their 

end-of-life journeys, as well as ministering to many who are struggling with grief and loss,” Bridges 

said. 
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